
Dear Cliff

Congratulations on such a great start, I believe your membership has now reached 

60, which I believe is your ceiling membership.

Unfortunately we had a recent death, and as we had someone on our waiting list that 

position is now filled so we to are at capacity.

One of our members suggested it might be worth discussing at Committee how we 

proceed with new member applications for our Club from here on, and maybe discuss 

a joint approach with DRPC. 

If we are full and DRPC isn't we ask the intended member if he/she would prefer to 

join the other Club if they have a vacancy or go on our waiting list.

If both Clubs are full ask if they would prefer to apply at both Clubs and join 
whichever has the first vacancy or alternatively just go on the waiting list of a specific 
club.

Our committee accepted the suggestion and are seeking opinion from your club as to 
whether this may be considered as a joint approach.

Carole Elson
Secretary


